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1 AREA TOURISM PARTNERSHIP – REPRESENTATION (AN368-2005) 
 
The Angus and Dundee Area Tourist board ceased to exist earlier this year as part of the tourism 
review carried out by the Scottish Executive.  Tourism support services are now the direct 
responsibility of Visit Scotland and are partially carried out via local "hub" mechanisms. 
 
Area Tourism Partnerships are now being set up to provide local input to area tourism strategy and 
service provision. 
 
Provision has been made for the City Council to be represented by two elected members and one 
officer. 
 
It is proposed that Mr Grant Anderson, Policy Manager, Economic Development Department be 
appointed to serve on the Partnership and instructions are requested with regard to elected member 
representation. 
 


